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CAROLYN!!!! 
 
UNM News Minute #102                            November 21, 2001 
 
1. DR. PETER WHITE has been named dean of University College effective 
immediately, announced Provost Brian Foster. White has served as interim 
dean since August 2000. 
http://www.unm.edu/news/Releases/Nov21provost.htm 
 
2. FRESHMAN LEARNING COMMUNITIES will be featured on UNM Connections 
tonight on KNME TV 5 at 7:30 p.m. The program follows a freshman through 
her first days at UNM, into her classes and on a field trip. University 
College Dean Peter White and Director of New Student Programs Joel Nosoff 
will be guests. 
 
3. ROGER L. SCHLUNTZ, dean of the School of Architecture and Planning, has 
been appointed to a three-year term on the National Architectural 
Accrediting Board (NAAB). Based in Washington, D.C., the NAAB is the sole 
agency authorized to accredit professional architecture degree programs in 
the United States.  http://www.unm.edu/news/Releases/Nov14schluntz.htm 
 
4. THE GENERAL LIBRARY seeks input on plans for a future Information 
Commons being developed to enhance the physical and virtual library 
environments where students and faculty access print and electronic 
collections, conduct research and learn collaboratively.  During the draft 
plan comment period, Nov. 26-Dec. 7, individuals can respond by visiting 
the Zimmerman Library lobby or taking a virtual tour at 
http://www.unm.edu/~libadmin/infocommons.htm 
 
UNM News Minute highlights items of interest to the campus community. UNM 
News Minute is published weekly during the fall and spring semesters and 
twice monthly during the summer by UNM's Public Affairs Department.  News 
Minute postings are also available from the Internet at: 
http://maillist.unm.edu/archives/newsminute-l.html 
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newsminute-l-subscribe-request@unm.edu or click on the following link: 
mailto:newsminute-l-subscribe-request@unm.edu 
 
To Unsubscribe: send a blank message to: 
newsminute-l-signoff-request@unm.edu or click on the following link: 
mailto:newsminute-l-signoff-request@unm.edu 
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